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From Michael Caporale, NABA President

To the North Avondale Community at large

Over the last several years it has been my honor and privilege to have served the North Avondale
community as President of NABA. Next month NABA will meet to nominate and elect new officers and
trustees. My term has expired. Change can be a reenergizing force bringing new ideas and solutions to
our long term goals. Therefore, effective immediately I am resigning my position as a trustee and 
as the President of NABA with the ever present optimism for the future of our community and
business district. I thank you for allowing me to serve our neighborhood businesses these last few
years.

With confidence in our shared future,

Michael Caporale
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